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NAIRN COMMON GOOD
PROPOSAL TO  SELL (FOR DEVELOPMENT) COMMON GOOD PROPERTY KNOWN AS SANDOWN LANDS AT SANDOWN ROAD, NAIRN

DECISION
On 8 August 2022 the Nairnshire Area Committee considered the outcome of the public consultation conducted pursuant to section 104 Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015 in respect of the  proposals detailed above. 
The public consultation was conducted in 2 parts – an original period running from November 2020 until February 2021 and an additional period involving the assistance of a short life Reference Group which ran from 15 December 2021 until 31 January 2022.
The 2 periods of consultation were analysed separately and then a combined analysis incorporating all representations received was produced.
After considering the full analysis of the outcome of the entire consultation process and having taken into account all representations received, the Committee decided that the disposal of Sandown Lands should not proceed at this time. Committee also agreed that a feasibility study into possible community growing problems and further work into possible uses for Sandown Lands would take place with any outcomes being reported to future Committee meetings and any fresh proposals being the subject of new consultation processes as required.
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